From:

Subject: Hillview Development, Broxburn

Date: 11 November 2015 16:31:51

Dear Ms McBrierty,

My name is Lorraine Peters, and I am a resident of the

I am writing to express my concern over the proposed housing development at Hillview. Whilst there is a need for affordable housing, this plan seems ill-thought out, and the site not appropriate for development. I'm sure you are aware that there is a lack of safe green space in Broxburn, particularly of concern for people and families without private transport. Broxburn also suffers from a lack of amenities and services, and to squeeze more people in whilst neglecting this issue is also worrying.

Thank you very much for your time,

Lorraine Peters